
 

MEDINA, WASHINGTON  

AGENDA BILL  

Monday, May 8, 2023 
 

Subject: Public Defender Contract for Court 

Category: Consent 

Staff Contact: Jeffrey R. Sass, Chief of Police 
 

Summary 

The current public defender is no longer being offered as an option through the Kirkland Court.  
The old contract was outdated, and prices have increased since 2019 when last updated.  The 
proposed new contract is for Valley Defenders, PLLC.  

 

 

Attachment(s) 

Public Defense Contract 

Budget/Fiscal Impact: Approximately $250 per month 

Recommendation: Approve. 

City Manager Approval:  

Proposed Council Motion: Approve 

 

 


